
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Families,  
 
We are very pleased to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair will be in school from Monday 10th 
February to Thursday 13th February 2025 
 
Before the Book Fair arrives in school, we are running a competition to give everyone the chance to 
win a book token that can be redeemed against a book of their choice at the book fair.  
 
All the children in school have been given a blank bookmark and we asking everyone to decorate their 
bookmark at home in any way you choose but to include an inspirational reading quote and other book 
related decorations. The book mark can be decorated one sided or on both sides if you choose. Please 
make sure your child’s name is included on the design. 
 
All entries will be judged on Thursday 6th February. There will be one prize for each class.  Please make 
sure that entries are returned to your child’s class teacher before then.  
 
The winners will be announced in Celebration Assembly on Friday 7th February.  
 
Good Luck! 
 
Mr Ratcliffe 
 
 


